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William Conley <wjc.ct@icloud.com> 
Wed 3/16/2022 3:48 PM 

 
To:  Jessica Spence 
 
 
Dear Jessica, 
 
I am writing to you in support of Marcia Ryter’s request for a Dimensional Variance. 
 
It is my understanding that the proposed connective roof, which completely makes sense for cover 
walking to/from the garage, will deem the garage as a principal structure. As such, the garage will 
not conform to the lot line setback. 
 
Since the garage is an already existing structure, I don’t see any problem with this variance request. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Bill Conley 
133 Carpenter Drive 
203-570-5620 
 


